
Holland Amateur Radio Club Minutes May 2024 

PO box 2104 

Holland MI 49422 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited 

Reports:  December minutes approved 

Treasurer’s report approved:  Gen fund,$4718.50,  up $50 (2 renewals), Membership fund, 

$786.42, down $222(PO box), total, $5504.92,down $172. 

 No membership committee report was given. 

Announcements:   

Meeting location for June will be at the North Library if weather is bad.  Good weather location 

will be at the proposed field day location of Helder Park. 

Next VE testing will be at the IRA hamfest, June 1st 10AM. Last ham in a day we had 10 sign up 

with 9 passed.  5 walk-ins 4 passed. 

 Next Ham in a day is August 10th. 

 Next EAT meeting will be May 28 at 6:30 at the main library.  Continue review of Op amps.  

 Monday night net had 13 check-ins. TGIF net still on hold.  Net controls still needed. 

 Field day June 22-23.  Will be 3A entry (possibly 2A depending on participation). 

Old business: 

 Rich to remain as interim secretary. 

 Field day food expense not to exceed $500 was approved. 

New business: 

Still looking for members to give presentations at business meetings. 

Herrick library is offering a new series of classes.  Stay tuned. 

Sign-in sheet passed around. 

Introductions 

Meeting adjourned at 6:50. 



Presentations on solar power systems for amateur radio were given by Ed, K8DI, and Rich, 

WA8MTI. 

       

 

 

 

    

 


